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NEWS RELEASE
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City of Nanaimo - 2014 Preliminary General Local Election Results

Summary
The City of Nanaimo is pleased to release the preliminary results of the 2014 General Local Election. The official
results will be declared on Wednesday 19th when the count is finalized.

Bill McKay - MayorBill Bestwick- CouncillorBill Yoachim- CouncillorWendy Pratt - CouncillorJim Kipp -
CouncillorJerry Hong - CouncillorIan Thorpe - CouncillorGordon Fuller - CouncillorDiane Brennan - Councillor

Strategic Link: N/A

Key Points
• These results are preliminary. The official results will be declared Wednesday 19th at 2p.m.
• This year’s election turnout was 34.7 percent of the registered voters, which constitutes a 29 per cent increase

in turnout over the 2011 election (26.9 percent of the registered voters).

Quotes
"The Inaugural meeting for the new Council will be Monday, December 1st at 7p.m. at the Vancouver Island
Conference Centre. Everyone is welcome to attend to hear the oaths of office for the new Council's four year
term."

Chris Jackson
Chief Election Officer

Elections Office - City of Nanaimo

-30-

Contact:

Chris Jackson
Legislative Services Manager and Chief Election Officer
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4489

View the online edition for more information - http://cnan.ca/1zsdKnE

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR141115CityOfNanaimo2014PreliminaryGeneralLocalElectionResults.html

